Subject: FW: bylaw application

From: TIM ARCHER

Sent: Thursday, July 01, 2021 10:55 AM

To: cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca >

Subject: bylaw application

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello city council. As a reident who resides on Vista Didge drive for the last 23 years I am against this proposal for now. Some of my concerns are traffic as st lawrence and southridge have become very busy over recent years. St Lawrence between vista ridge and southridge has really deteriated and as many of the streets in town are in embarrasing condition. The light at the bottom of St lawrence has helped somewhat. Southridge elementary is already over capacity. Until these two issues are resolved I do not support these changes. Tim Archer